
 
Department of Natural Resources and Parks 
Wastewater Treatment Division 
South Treatment Plant 
1200 Monster Road Southwest 
Renton, WA  98057 
 

November 1, 2022 

 

Dear Septage Hauler: 

It’s time to renew your Annual 2023 Septage Permit. The $200 yearly permit fee per 
truck are due to the County on or before December 31, 2022.  

If you will be using the South Treatment Plant for disposals, please fill out page 1 and 2 
of the Septage Permit and make sure we have a Certificate of Insurance on file that is 
up to date.  This is mentioned on page 3 under General Conditions.  

Please complete and return to me using one of the following methods: 

Email:  Chris.Tinnin@kingcounty.gov 

Mail:   1200 Monster Road SW, Renton, WA 98057 

In-person: Deliver to the South Treatment Plant – Administration Building 

 

If the signed permit and permit fee are not received by December 31, 2022, you 
will not be able to use the facility at the South Treatment Plant.  

If you have any questions, please email me at Chris.Tinnin@kingcounty.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Tinnin, Septage Coordinator 

South Treatment Plant 

 

Attachments: 

2023 Septage Permit 
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